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December 11, 2023 

Dear OABA Dolphin Parents and Guardians, 

Webster, TX's educational landscape is set to transform with the launch of the newest 
Odyssey Academy campus. By the 2024-2025 school year, the El Lago campus will 
move to its new site at the former Edgar A. Smith Family YMCA on Old Galveston Road. 
Construction will commence shortly to prepare for student enrollment in August 2024. 
The Webster campus will educate students from prekindergarten to 8th grade. 

Dr. Jennifer Goodman, Superintendent of Odyssey Academy, expresses enthusiasm 
about the move, stating, "We aim to provide high-quality learning and work 
environments for our students and staff within their local communities. This new location 
accomplishes these goals, allowing us to offer a stellar education to both existing El 
Lago students and new students from the Webster and Pasadena areas." 

Odyssey Academy is renowned for its innovative curriculum and programs. The 
Webster campus will offer a full-day prekindergarten 3 and 4 program for eligible 
students, feature a swim team, and a range of extracurricular activities to enrich the 
student experience. Additionally, the implementation of Franklin Covey's Leader in Me 
and 7 Habits programs will enhance our focus on leadership skills. These programs 
empower students with 21st-century leadership and life skills, fostering a culture of 
student empowerment and the belief that every child has genius and leadership 
potential. Furthermore, our curriculum will highlight S.T.E.A.M. subjects, nurturing critical 
thinking and problem-solving skills crucial for success in the 21st century. 

If you plan to join us at the new location, please RSVP now to secure a seat. Open 
enrollment officially begins on February 5, 2024. For information on enrollment, visit 

www.odyssey-academy.com/enroll or  www.odyssey-academy.com/webster

Kindest Regards, 

Ronnetta McNair 
 Campus Principal 
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